#239-22

Danielle Delaney

From: Carol Moore

Sent: Wednesday, April 6, 2022 4:32 PM
To: Danielle Delaney; Cassidy Flynn
Subject: FW: Carriage Way at Lyons Field
Back up

From: Carol Moore

Sent: Wednesday, April 6, 2022 4:32 PM

To: City Council <citycouncil@newtonma.gov>
Subject: FW: Carriage Way at Lyons Field

Good afternoon,

Please read the resident email below.
Thank you,

Carol Moore, CMC

City Clerk/Clerk of the Council

City of Newton

PH: 617-796-1202

Pronouns: she/her/hers

When responding, please be aware that the Massachusetts Secretary of State has determined that most email is public
record and therefore cannot be kept confidential.

From: Chris Kirsch <chriskirsch2000@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, April 6, 2022 4:31 PM

To: Carol Moore <cmoore@newtonma.gov>
Subject: Carriage Way at Lyons Field

[DO NOT OPEN links/attachments unless you are sure the content is safe. ]

We are in favor of Proposal 2, strongly , as 50+ year residents of Islington
Peninsula. Without a light,
entering east on Comm. Ave is hazardous!

Given apparent strong support for #1, we would like to propose the following compromise:
RELOCATE the pressure-sensitive light currently at AshSt. to Islington Rd, thereby solving

the issue
of providing safe access to Route 30.



#239-22
Chris and Harry Kirsch
41 Kingswood Rd., Auburndale

April 6, 2022





